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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

MEET THE TEACHER AFTERNOON
We recently held two successful afternoons where parents were invited to come along and

meet their child's class teacher. These were an informal get together, and we thank you for

taking the time to come along, and hope you got some valuable information from the

meetings.

FEBRUARY
27th       Y7/8 Tag Zones

28th       Junior Assembly by Rm 11 @ 2:15pm

MARCH
6th   Senior Assembly by Rm 23 @ 2:15pm

10th   Y5/6 Tee Ball Zone Day

12th   Softball Zones

12th   Y8 Camp & Y7 Activity Week Meetings

13th   Senior Athletics Day

13th   Junior Assembly by Rm 12 @ 2:15pm

17th   Cricket Zones

18th   Y6 Trip to Vertical Adventures

20th  Tennis Zones

24th  Swimming Zones

26th  Goal Setting Meetings 1:00 - 7:30pm

If you have a child or know of any children who will be starting at Marina View School in

2020, we ask that you please notify the school office as soon as possible to assist with our

planning. Thank you.

NEW ENTRANTS STARTING IN 2020

GOAL SETTING MEETINGS: THURSDAY 26TH MARCH
Keep Thursday 26th March free for a get together with your child and teacher to look at some

learning goals for the year ahead. School will finish at 12:30pm this day and meeting times

will be from 1:00pm through to 7:20pm. More information and booking code for times to

follow shortly.

MUFTI DAY THANK YOU
Last Friday 14th February, we held a mufti day in support of the Australian Bushfire Appeals in

conjuction with the APPA (Auckland Primary Principals Association). We raised a total of $922

which will be donated to SchoolAid so they can help support schools in communities affected

by the bushfires through Australian Primary Principal’s Association. Thank you to all our families

for your support.

Last Thursday we held a whole school mihi whakatau for new staff and students to the school.

It was a special event to welcome new members to our community as they begin their journey

with MVS. It was lovely to see everyone together. He waka eke noa.

WELCOME MIHI WHAKATAU

Year 1 Artwork from Room Tahi Rua

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school


 
SUPERSTARS CRICKET ACADEMY 

4 week initiative that introduces children to learning the skills of playing

cricket in a fun format, which includes lot's of music and laughter,

sausage sizzles etc.  

4.30pm on Friday's in March (the first on the 28th February) at the

Hobsonville Memorial Park.

Enquiries to Kate Hillier - Female Initiatives Project Lead

M 021 753 355 or email  khillier@aucklandcricket.co.nz

www.aucklandcricket.co.nz

 

KIWI SKATE DAY

March 7th at the Trusts Arena from 6pm till 8:30pm. Open to all interested

skaters. Demos from different disciplines that are available in the West

Auckland clubs and information on how to sign up. For more info visit:

https://www.facebook.com/events/189972858724767/

 

RHYTHMIC GYMNASTICS OPEN DAY 

“Have A Go Day” for beginners in rhythmic gymnastics

Eventfinda Stadium complex, Monday 24th February from 3:30-5:00pm.

Come along and learn fun skills with ropes, hoops, balls, clubs and

ribbons.

Email erica.xtremerg@gmail.com for more information or just turn up on

the 24th of February and join in the fun!

 

ECOFEST NORTH

EcoFest North is an annual community festival filled with environmental

events, activities, workshops and sustainable living actions. Taking place

at various locations across North Auckland, many events are free and

family friendly, so make sure you join in and get involved.

Visit kaipatiki.org.nz/ecofest to check out what’s on offer and book in.

Hope to see you there #EcoFest2020

The Munch Box

Available three days this term Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

Please ensure your child has a MVS hat

and sunscreen applied before school

during these hot summer month. Hats

are compulsory for Term 1.

SCHOOL HATS & SUNSCREEN

UNIFORM ORDERS
A reminder that we are no longer selling uniforms onsite - all

uniforms are now available to order online at

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-

view-school. We will have a set of sizes here in the office for

parents who wish to check sizing before ordering. We will

also continue to sell MVS hats and caps at the school office,

these are $18 each.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

TERM 1 EXTRACURRICULAR

ACTIVITY FEES

LUNCH ORDERS

Y0/1  Team Aylett

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y4        Team Broadhurst

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Whitehead

N/A

N/A

$8.00

$13.00

$267.00 (CAMP)

$26.00

N/A

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
The Scholastic Book Fair will be here in Week 9.

Tuesday 24th March: 2:30pm - 4:00pm

Wednesday 25th March: 2:30pm - 4:00pm

Thursday 26th March: 1:30pm - 7:30pm

TIDY TECH KIWI
Bring in all your unused technology and

all associated cables and chargers as

part of the HP Tidy Teach Kiwi

Programme.

PTA NEWS

TOTS TO TEENS FEB/MARCH ISSUE digital magazine

is available here http://issue2002a.totstoteens.co.nz

Our next PTA meeting will be Thursday 27th February at

7:00pm in the staffroom. This meeting is open current PTA

members and anyone who would like to join the school PTA,

or is able to help out with the occasional fundraiser. Light

refreshments provided. We look forward to seeing you there.

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school.
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STUDENT SUCCESS

Congratulations to Jayden Tapsell who has made the U15

North Harbour Softball Rep team, and was also captain for

the U13 North Harbour Rep team. Jayden has just come

back from Wellington for the U13 Rookies where he played

other Softball Rep teams from around the North Island.

MVS LIBRARIANS 2020

SOFTBALL

PIANO

YEAR 4 TRIP TO

AUCKLAND MUSUEM

Shan performing at the Sydney

Opera House 29th January 2020

Shan performing with the NZIYAF Orchestra on 16th January

2020 at the Gala Concert of the Festival.

As part of their research into New Zealand history, the Year

4 classes visited the Auckland Museum on Monday 17th

February. The students' focus was on discovering the

amazing story behind human settlement in Aotearoa, which

will assist them with their term inquiry Te Tiriti o Waitangi.

During the summer holidays our talented student Shan Liu

was invited to perform at some music competitions where

he played the piano. On 16th January Shan was awarded

1st Prize in the 2020 NZIYAF (New Zealand International

Young Artists Festival) Auckland Piano Concerto

Competition. Shan then travelled to Sydney where he was

invited to perform at the Sydney Opera House  in the

Pacific International Music Competition Gala Concert

where he placed 3rd. Well done Shan, we look forward to

seeing more of your success in the future!
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Fun classes, 

Exam work

All ages and abilities welcome.

 

Come and try a class at no obligation to enrol.

 

Experienced registered teachers.

Please phone Tania 027 280 8857 or

email taniafosterdance@gmail.com
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

Tania Foster School of Dance

Dance classes available in Jazz, Hip

Hop and Lyrical styles for all levels.

Competitions

Yearly Shows available.

YEAR 6 ZERO WASTE TRIP
This term the Year 6 team are learning about

sustainability and keeping our planet clean. As part of

their learning they visited  Waitakere Refuse &

Recycling Centre to support their learning in this area.


